Carlton Way, Cambridge, CB4 2DE
Arbu ry School Telephone: 01223 359568
Primary School Email:  office@arbury.cambs.sch.uk
Headteacher: Ben Tull
11" March 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

Year 3 and 4 Performance

As you know, there are so many Covid-related restrictions which we have had to work within over
the past couple of years, and the Local Authority have asked us to maintain current procedures
until the end of the term.

The children in Years 3 and 4 each have a weekly session of Music and Drama with Mrs Ford. In
our forward planning for this term, we wanted to have a performance to share with you online, as
we did for the EY and KS1 children before Christmas. This would allow us to work within the
appropriate guidelines, but also give the children a chance to build up their performance
experience after a couple of years without taking part in productions or class assemblies.

As each child has weekly time with Mrs Ford, plus some rehearsal time, we will have the
opportunity to work towards making a filmed performance which we are really looking forward to
sharing with you online.

We have been working hard to prepare our Year 3 and 4 children for the production of ‘The
Bumblesnouts Save the World’ and we are so excited to share our performance with you in the
last week of term.

We will be recording the performance on Tuesday 29" March during the school day and then we
will stream the recording of our performance via Zoom for you to watch together at home. If you
need assistance in accessing Zoom, please speak to school staff and we will try and help you
before the performance. You will be able to access the Zoom performance via a link which will be
sent directly to parent/carers via parent mail. The streaming will include one performance of the
show with a short welcome and conclusion from school staff. Every care has been taken to ensure
that we are sharing the performance with you in the most secure way.

The Zoom performance will be streamed at 6pm on Thursday 31t March at 6pm.

After the performance has been shown, you will also be able to see some clips and photographs
on the school website.

We hope that you enjoy the performance and can’t wait to see you online!
Kind regards,

Rebecca Merriman and Susan Rees
Year 4 teachers
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